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Clydebank Housing Association – 25 th AGM 
 
Clydebank Housing Association celebrates its Landmark 25th Annual General 
Meeting. 
 
More than 40 of CHA’s shareholders attended the 25th AGM in the Radnor 
Park Hotel in Clydebank on 25th June.  Shareholders heard Lynette Lees, 
CHA’s Senior Finance Officer, explain the annual accounts.  She also 
reassured them that despite the current economic climate, CHA continued on 
a sound financial footing. 
 
CHA’s staff and committee welcomed the chance to meet with shareholders 
and the social event after the meeting was a perfect opportunity to have a 
chat over a bite to eat, have a few drinks and dance the night away! 
 
Fiona Webster, Director at CHA said “It was great that so many of our 
shareholders and friends came along to this year's AGM, in spite of the world 
cup football!  It has become a very popular, social occasion.  We are grateful 
to all our sponsors for their support in making our 25th AGM such an 
enjoyable one - it was definitely a night to remember!” 
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